
 

MEETING SCHEDULE 
 

February 24, 4:15 pm 
Library Board 
Cloquet Library 
 
March 2, 4:30 pm 
Parks Commission 
City Hall 
 
March 3, 5:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
City Hall 
 
March 3, 7:00 pm 
City Council  
City Hall 
 
March 4, 8:00 am 
EDA  
City Hall 
 
March 10, 7:00 pm 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 
 
March 11, 4:30 pm 
Cable Commission 
CAT-7 Studio 
 
March 17, 5:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
City Hall 
 
March 17, 7:00 pm 
City Council  
City Hall 
 
March 18, 6:00 pm 
CAFD 
Cloquet City Hall 
 
March 31, 4:15 pm 
Library Board 
Cloquet Library 

Week Ending February 20, 2015 

Brian Fritsinger 

1307 Cloquet Ave 

Cloquet MN 55720 

Ph: 218-879-3347 

Fax: 218-879-6555 

bfritsinger@ci.cloquet.mn.us 

ADMINISTRATION 

Personnel 

The AFSCME bargaining unit voted to ratify the 

proposed 2015-2017 labor agreement this 

week.  This agreement will be presented to the 

City Council at its March 3 meeting for 

consideration.   

Job ads for the Engineering Intern and Deputy 

City Clerk positions were completed this week.  

Advertising for these positions will start next 

week. 

legal 

Staff has been working with the City Attorney 

on a number of issues that will come forward to 

Council in the future.  These include, 

amendments to the City’s dogs running at large 

ordinance, tobacco compliance ordinance and 

alcohol ordinance.  We have also been 

conferring to identify the City’s responsibilities 

in monitoring and responding to the Specialty 

Minerals labor dispute. 

 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

Small cities grant 

The City Council authorized the submittal of the 

final grant application to the State for Small 

Cities monies.  If successful these monies 

would be used for building rehabilitation 

for commercial, single family, and rental 

properties.  Staff spent a large part of the week 

working on the application. 

PUBLIC WORKS / PARKS 

General 

Jim and Caleb spent a day learning about bridge 

safety with Carlton County. 

Skate park 

With no definitive direction identified at the 

City Council meeting on the possible location of 

the Skate Park, staff will be working with the 

feedback provided to identify a recommended 

site.  This recommendation will be forthcoming 

in the near future after additional cost issues 

can be researched. 

 Waterfront Committee 

The Council appointed approximately 14 

individuals to serve on the Waterfront 

Committee.  There is still room for a few 

additional members if anyone is aware of 

potential interested individuals.   

 

OTHER INFORMATION ATTACHED 

Attached the Council will find the following: 

 Letter from FEMA 

 January Monthly Financial Report 

“Courage is being scared to death and 

saddling up anyway." 

-- John Wayne, 

    American actor  






















